
Students and parents are welcome to our Open House! 

The staff of Walton Elementary would like to invite your family back to the school 
on Thursday, September 24th, between 5:30-6:30pm to meet your child’s teach-
er.    There is no formal structure or presentation, but an opportunity for you to 
meet the teacher.  Families with more than one child should have enough time to 
visit all of their children’s teachers. 

 This is a chance for your child to introduce you to his/her teacher and to see the 
room.  Please note this is not an assessment time as teachers are still getting to 
know the children.  Our first interim report will go home on October 22nd. 

 

Friday, September 25th is a Professional Day! School will be closed for students. 
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